
WRITING HIGHLIGHTS 

Year 6 – Fruit Kebab Instructions 

In Year 6, pupils recently took part in an engaging activity 

where they created their own fruit kebabs. This hands-on 

project allowed them to explore healthy eating while 

enhancing their teamwork and creativity. After assembling 

their kebabs with a variety of fresh fruits—such as 

strawberries, bananas, grapes, and melon—they worked 

collaboratively to develop clear instructions for making their 

own fruit kebabs. This exercise not only reinforced their 

understanding of healthy choices but also provided an 

opportunity to practice their writing skills as they crafted 

step-by-step guides to share with others. It was a delicious and educational experience that 

sparked their enthusiasm for cooking and nutrition! 

 

Year 4 - Homophone Search 

In today’s English lesson, Year 4 took their learning outdoors to 

demonstrate their understanding of homophones. Pupils were 

tasked with locating various homophones and deciding which 

sentences they would appropriately fit into. This hands-on 

approach not only reinforced their grasp of the topic but also 

made learning enjoyable and interactive. 

 

 

 

Year 3 Disaster Story – The Flood   



In our Year 3 English lessons, pupils have been exploring the 

narrative of ‘The Flood’. Recently, they reached a poignant 

moment in the story where the family returns to assess the 

damage to their home. To deepen their understanding, the 

children utilised our 

orienteering course to 

identify the extent of the 

destruction. They then 

engaged in a vocabulary 

bingo activity, focusing on 

new words to help them describe to each other to 

vividly describe the devastation they observed.  

 

Reception - Phonics 

We have begun our Phonics sessions. The children are trying very 

hard to remember the phonemes and graphemes that they have 

been taught. They are practising writing their graphemes using 

the formation phrases and are beginning to orally blend. 
 

Nursery - Owls 

Nursery have learnt about owls.  We read the 

story 'Wow! said the owl' and learned some 

facts about owls. 

We learnt that owls wake up at nighttime, 

they have sharp claws to hunt, owl babies 

are called owlets and that they can nearly 

turn their head all the way round! 

We created our own owls by firstly drawing 

an owl and then sticking brown feathers on our drawing. 

 

Golden Token 



At our school, we celebrate exceptional work through 

our "Golden Token" initiative. When children have 

produced outstanding pieces of writing, they have been 

rewarded with a golden token. This token can be used 

in our special vending machine, where they have the 

exciting opportunity to select a book of their choice as a 

prize. This not only motivates pupils to strive for 

excellence in their writing but also fosters a love for 

reading by allowing them to choose stories that truly 

interest them. We believe this initiative inspires 

creativity and encourages a lifelong passion for literacy. 

Here are some of our winners! 

 

 

 

 

 


